
P  951.928.3777

T  800.426.3693 

F  951.928.6177

2270 Trumble Road 
Perris, CA 92570

PO Box 8300
Perris, CA 92572-8300

www.emwd.org

HEWITT AND EVANS  
GROUNDWATER TREATMENT FACILITY
In late 2022, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) will begin work on its Hewitt & 

Evans Groundwater Treatment Facility, located on the northwest corner of South Hewitt 

Street and East Evans Street in San Jacinto. 

This new centralized treatment facility will treat groundwater from four new wells 

and additional planned wells located in the San Jacinto Valley. It is part of EMWD’s 

expanding Groundwater Reliability Plus initative to provide our community with a safe 

and reliable water supply for future generations.

The facility will be completed by Winter 2024-25 and site improvements will include 

perimeter block wall fencing and drought-tolerant landscaping. Construction of the 

facility will take place during daytime hours only.

EMWD will be providing additional information prior to construction. For the latest 

updates on the project, please visit www.emwd.org/san-jacinto-projects.

EMWD’s Hewitt and Evans Groundwater Treatment Facility will help provide a safe and reliable local water 
supply to the San Jacinto Valley.
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